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Chairman Thomas W. Johnson 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
May 12, 2014 
 
RE:  Letter of Notification for the Sporn – Muskingum River 345kV Transmission 

Line Reconductor Project, Case No. 14-0684-EL-BLN 
 
Dear Chairman Johnson: 
 
On May 5, 2014, AEP Ohio Transmission Company (“AEP Ohio Transco”) submitted the 
above-referenced letter of notification and requested expedited review.  However, AEP 
Ohio Transco has been informed by Staff that an expedited review is unlikely to occur.  
Accordingly, AEP Ohio Transco withdraws its request for expedited review of the above-
referenced letter of notification.   
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Yazen Alami   
Yazen Alami 
 
 
 

Yazen Alami, Esq. 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-2920 (P) 
(614) 716-2950 (F) 
yalami@aep.com 
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